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YES FOR EARLY SUCCESS COOPERATIVE

SINGLE AUDIT DEFINED

YES For Early Success is scheduled for its first audit in
November 2024, with the organization’s accountant needing
one month to certify all invoices. YES is a nonprofit and a
cooperative, which made finding an auditor versed in both
nonprofit law and cooperative structures crucial. The
organization uses QuickBooks to manage its books, works
with two accounting firms, and has brought in a CFO and an
in-house bookkeeper as part of its new finance department.
Audit results are expected by the end of 2024.


